
Hello Neighbour,
We have exciting news regarding Skeena Terrace!
Learn more at www.bchousing.org/vancouver-skeena-terrace 
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BC Housing is launching a multi-phase 
planning and design process that will 
establish a plan for redeveloping
Skeena Terrace.

Originally constructed between 1962 and 1964, the buildings and 
infrastructure at Skeena Terrace are old and require extensive and 
ongoing repairs to keep them in a safe and livable condition. They are 
nearing the end of their economic lifecycle, meaning that the cost of 
maintenance, repairs, and asset renewal have increased substantially.  

Throughout the upcoming master planning and redevelopment 
process you will have the opportunity to help shape the design of the 
new community, by sharing your ideas with us.

For more information about how to get involved, continue to check 
the project website: www.bchousing.org/vancouver-skeena-terrace
or email us at: communityrelations@bchousing.org


